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We are excited to be opening our doors for in-person appointments! Our primary concern 

is safety for everyone who enters our space. We kindly ask that you read and follow the 

listed protocols below before entering our offices: 

 

 If you or a member of your household is experiencing any symptoms of illness 

(shortness of breath, coughing, sneezing or fever) in the last 14 days please stay 

home  

 If you or a member of your household has been out of the country in the last 14 

days please stay home and self-isolate 

 Upon entering our office, please wash your hands or use hand sanitizer 

 While in the office, try to maintain a physical distance of 6ft (2m) between 

yourself and other people in the agency 

 Adult and child face masks are available upon request 

 When arriving for your appointment, we kindly ask that you try to not be more 

than 5 minutes early to allow for sanitation protocols 

 Due to the limited space in our waiting room we kindly ask that clients be 

dropped off for their appointment when possible  

 Before arriving for your appointment, we ask that you complete a quick COVID-

19 self-assessment that will be emailed to you prior to your appointment 

 

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you soon! 

 

 
 

Sandy Bryce 

Executive Director 

 


